DENVER T. BRANNEN, PRES. L. H. THESMAR, GEN. MGR. BAYOU BLACK DRIVE HOUMA, LOUISIANA

December 27, 1954

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Box 94 Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to acknowledge your DX report of our signal the night of December 22, 1954, during a frequency check with the Commercial radio Monitoring Company of Kansas City, Missouri.

We have in operation the Gates C-1 transmitter, 250 watts. I was happy to receive your report and also that of DX'er John Sampson of Omaha, who also received our signal. Recently I put into operation a new Gates limiter and from the reports it evidently **xx** is helping us maintain a higher percentage of modulation. We always experience severe inteference with WLOX of Biloxi, Mississippi, who happen to have their tower sitting in the Gulf.

Once again our many thanks for your report, and may this Christmas season be your most joyous, and the best of luck.

DILICOTOTA,

H. E. Herron Chief Engineer